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Welcome to Update 103 03/06/2021 

 
Next meeting : Wednesday 16 June @ 7.45 pm for the KCC AGM, followed at 8pm by the 

June meeting. ( Please note that this meeting will be via Zoom – to join the meeting, please email 
ContactUs@KillearnCC.org.uk) 

 
pls. see update below, based on discussions from the KCC meeting held on Wed. 19th May ’21. 

W Police:   

• Ongoing parking issues at the Glen with police and SC enforcement officers in attendance.  

• Two males found in possession of cannabis at The Square, Killearn and one male found in 
possession of cannabis at the Devil’s Pulpit. All issued with Recorded Police Warnings.  

• Road traffic collision near to Devil’s Pulpit when vehicle overturned. No injury sustained but the 
road was closed as vehicles blocked carriageway. 

• Driver caught speeding at 73 mph on Station Road and reported to Procurator Fiscal.  

• Further report of theft by shoplifting at Killearn Co-op. It is thought to have been carried out by the 
same person as previous and enquiries are ongoing. 

 
W Planning:   

• Development of Former Killearn Hotel – permission for the demolition of the hotel has now been 
granted and it is hoped that works will start by the end of the month. The developers hope to start 
building in August 

• Former Killearn Hospital Site – Section 75 is almost complete. It is hoped building will start at the 
end of the year.   
 

Roads: 

• The new 20 mph scheme for Killearn is due to be implemented by the end of May. New road signs 
will be erected in the relevant areas of the village.  

• A local farmer has approached SC requesting a 40 mph buffer zone for 600m south of the 30 mph 
boundary on A875 where there are two entrances to farms 

• Susan McDougall, SC Transport Planning Officer and a colleague from the Roads’ Dept. will 
attend the KCC meeting in June to provide more information on local roads’ matters i.e. 20 mph 
works, options for a pedestrian crossing and the forthcoming Killearn Gateway Project 

• Works are continuing at the bridge at Boquhan Burn near Branshoggle on the B818 – this and 
other urgent works issues with local bridges are being raised by KCC and local councillors 
 

Any other business: 
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• The Killearn Heritage Trail was opened by pupils from Killearn Primary School on Thursday 20th 

May and the launch weekend on 22nd & 23rd May was well supported by local residents – see 

website for more details https://www.killearnheritage.org.uk   

• Thanks to Loch Lomond Fisheries Trust who are continuing their work on control of Giant 
Hogweed along the banks of River Endrick and Blane Water 

• There has been continuing dialogue with BT with reference to the phone box on Main St. at Well 
Green. BT is still considering use of the phone box and therefore there is no option at the present 
time for adoption by the community 

• Police have been called recently to deal with fires started by young people gathering in Station 
Woods. We are all asked to respect our woodland areas. 
   

Election results - May-21 
 
We look forward to working with our newly elected representatives and wish them all of the best in 
their new roles. 
 

• Evelyn Tweed (SNP) - elected as the MSP for Stirling constituency - see link for full record of the 
results https://stirling.gov.uk/council-democracy/politicians-elections-democracy/elections-
voting/election-results/scottish-parliament-election-2021/  

• Jane Hutchison - Councillor for Ward 2, Forth and Endrick. 
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